
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY
AIR QUALITY DIVISION

ACTIVITY REPORT: On-site Inspection
N214669934

FACILITY: West Michigan Molding, Inc. SRN / ID: N2146 
LOCATION: 1425 AERIAL VIEW DR, GRAND HAVEN DISTRICT: Grand Rapids
CITY: GRAND HAVEN COUNTY: OTTAWA
CONTACT: Steve Berkenpas , Chief Financial Officer ACTIVITY DATE: 11/15/2023
STAFF: Chris Robinson COMPLIANCE STATUS:  Compliance SOURCE CLASS: SM OPT OUT
SUBJECT: FY '24 on-site inspection to determine the facility's compliance status with PTI No. 213-00E and applicable air quality rules and 
regulations.
RESOLVED COMPLAINTS: 

On November 15, 2023, staff Chris Robinson and Dillon King from Michigan’s 
Department of Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy (EGLE) Air Quality Division (AQD) 
conducted an inspection at West Michigan Molding (SRN N2146) located at 1425 Aerial 
View Drive in Grand Haven Michigan. The purpose of this inspection was to determine 
this facility’s compliance with applicable state and federal air quality rules and 
regulations including Permit to Install No. 213-00E.

AQD staff met with West Michigan Molding’s Chief Financial Officer, Steve Berkenpas 
who informed AQD staff that West Michigan Molding ceased normal operations in July 
2023 with a complete shutdown at the end of September 2023. Both the former owner, 
Dale, and engineer, Kevin, were onsite. Per Steve, the building and remaining equipment 
were now owned by the liquidation company and all equipment has been disconnected 
and prepped for sale/shipment. Kevin provided a walk through, and all spray booths 
remain onsite, but the power has been disconnected and the stacks have been removed. 
Also, some of the plastic injection machines remain but power has been disconnected.

CR discussed voiding PTI 213-00E which both Dale and Steve requested to void. A void 
request was submitted by CR on 11/27/2023. The facility also had questions regarding 
the equipment inventory letter received by AQD. They were unsure on how to complete 
it since the person responsible was no longer available. CR spoke with Dennis McGeen 
and was informed to notify Amie Hartman once the request was made, and they will 
take it from there. 

The facility submitted their 2021 MAERS ontime and complete. Reported emissison are 
consistent with previous year submittals. 

Since the facility is closed and most of the equipment has been removed, CR did not 
review any records and is considering this facility in compliance with PTI 213-00E. Also, 
Maces operating status for West Michigan Molding has been changed to “Permanently 
Closed”.
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